
Govt. General Degree College, Tehatta 
Tehatta, Nadia, West Bengal, PIN - 741160 

Department of Library 
DEPARTMENTAL NOTICE Date: 15.02.2024 

1st Se111ester students of all Undergraduate 111ajor courses of this college who haven't submitted their­project paper within proper tin1e frame are hereby informed to submit it latest by 20/02/2024 without fail. Further late submission of the project will not be entertained. 

NOTE: A letter addressing the Librarian showing proper reason for 'Delay in the Submission of the Project Work' is to be attached. 

Copy sent to the following for the information and necessary action: 
• College Notice Board 
• Departmental Notice Board 
• Website Sub-con1mittee -~~-((or} t9 _?± 

Librarian & Head 
Departn1ent of Library 

Govt. General Degree College, Tehatta 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":false}



